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Action Item 4.2   

 

Topic: Dean of Health Professions Retirement – Christine Vincent 

  

Mission: Sauk Valley Community College is dedicated to teaching and 

scholarship while engaging the community in lifelong learning, public 

service, and economic development. 

 

Presented By:  Dr. David Hellmich and Dr. Jon Mandrell 

 

Presentation:           

 Christine Vincent has submitted her intent to retire as the Dean of Health Professions 

effective June 25, 2023.  Christy was hired in August of 2011 as an Assistant Instructor of 

Nursing, promoted to Assistant Professor of Nursing in 2014, and promoted to Dean of Health 

Professions in 2019.  She has guided SVCC’s Health Professions division to the first ACEN 

Accreditation, has maintained the JCERT Radiology certification, has overseen the growth of the 

simulation labs, and has been an extremely effective leader.  We thank Christy for her service 

and dedication to the Sauk community and students. 

 

Recommendation:   

 The administration recommends the Board approve the retirement of Christine Vincent as 

the Dean of Health Professions effective June 25, 2023. 

 

  






